
St. Andrews School Newsletter for APRIL 2024 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear parents and guardians of our St. Andrews School students, 

We hope you are all enjoying spring break and time together! Before we head back to school on Monday, April 1, we want 
to share some information about the coming month. 

We would like to thank Mr. Wishanski, LSSD social worker, for facilitating a great discussion after school on March 20 about 
how parents and guardians can help keep their kids safe when online. We hope to have future parent info sessions about 
Snap Chat and TikTok. Please watch your email in the coming weeks for information about possible sessions. 

April is “Wellness Month” at St. Andrews School. Although wellness is an ongoing focus throughout the school year, we are 
spending some extra time this month sharing strategies and activities to support the mental health and wellness of our 
students and staff. In keeping with the theme of the month, we will also be acknowledging the International Day of Pink on 
Wednesday, April 10. This is a day to remind us that we should always encourage inclusivity, diversity, and kindness and to 
create welcoming and safe places.  

Swimming class, as part of grade 4 and 5 physical education, will take place this month. Our students will participate in  
several sessions of swimming classes at the high school during April. More information about this will be sent home soon. 

We would like to make families aware that the school will continue to sell milk for our students, however, there are        
periodic supply issues which prevent us from having milk available each day. We will continue to do our best to have milk 
available for students. 

Our school will be holding a Mom’s Pantry fundraiser this month. Please look for information coming home soon about this 
fundraiser. 

As planning for the next school year gets underway, updates about staffing for next year at St. Andrews School will be 
shared in upcoming newsletters. 

For our grade 6 families, a reminder there will be a grade 6 open house and orientation at Lockport School on Tuesday, 
April 2 at 7:00pm. Please contact Lockport School if you have any questions about this event. 

We welcome communication from our St. Andrews families. Should you have any questions or concerns about your child at 
school, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher or our school administrators. 

Yours in education,    

Mrs. Sowany and Ms. Korchinski 

8 St. Andrews Road, St. Andrews, Manitoba  R1A 2Y1 
 Ph:  204-338-7510                                     Fax:  204-334-3148 

   E-mail:  st.andrews-sch@lssd.ca            Web: https://sta.lssd.ca  Twitter:  @StAndrews_LSSD  

ST. ANDREWS SCHOOL KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
Parents and guardians are welcome to register their kindergarten age children for kindergarten classes for September.  Children 
must be 5 years old on or before December 31, 2024 to register for classes beginning in September 2024. 

A birth certificate and proof of residency must accompany all registrations.  A non-Canadian birth certificate will also require 
proof of citizenship. Registration forms are available from the school office or on our website. You can download and print the 
forms from our school website by clicking here. 

Please note both REGISTRATION and TRANSPORTATION (if needed) forms must be printed and completed.  CHILD IN CARE forms 
are only required if a child is in care of Child and Family Services.   

If you are aware of any kindergarten age children in our catchment area, please encourage the families to register early. 

Should you have any questions about registration, please contact our school office staff at 204-338-7510. 

mailto:st.andrews-sch@lssd.ca
https://sta.lssd.ca/
https://sta.lssd.ca/cms/one.aspx?portalid=131692&pageid=206562


• Please visit our website for current information about our school at:  https://sta.lssd.ca 

• Please remind your child that toys and personal items are not to be brought to school. Items 
can be lost or damaged and can be a distraction to learning. 

• Please do not drop off students at school prior to 8:35a.m. Supervision is available at the front 
of the school beginning at 8:35a.m. for students being dropped off. 

• A parental phone call to the school is required if your child will be absent from school. Please 
do not send a sick child to school.  

• Any end of day changes to regular student pick-up or bussing plans need to be communicated 
to the school by the parent/guardian through the planner, email or phone call to the office     
(204-338-7510) by 3:00 p.m. Early pick-up of students also needs to occur prior to 3:00 p.m.                                    

             Thank you 

https://sta.lssd.ca/




 

Ms. Loeppky and Mr. Penner 





All parents and guardians are welcome to 

join the monthly meetings which are held 

the third Monday of each month at        

7:00 p.m. in the school library. The next 

PAC meeting will be Monday, April 15. 

 

Follow PAC on Facebook for updates! 

Contact us: standrewspaclssd@gmail.com 

April is “Wellness Month”! 

 

April 1  Back to school (Day 1) 

April 10  International Day of Pink 

April 15  PAC meeting  

April 19  NO SCHOOL, inservice day 

April 22  Earth Day  

 

 

 

Planning to ride your bike to school? 

• Follow the rules of the road. 

• Students must wear a bike helmet.   

  It is the  law in Manitoba. 

• Walk your bike at all crosswalks. 

It’s April and our playground will still be icy, wet 

and muddy as the snow and ice melts. Please 

be sure your child is dressed appropriately for 

the weather (check The Weather Network for 

Selkirk, MB for the forecast) and to help keep 

them warm and dry while outside. If possible, 

please also send a change of clothes to have at 

school in the event your child gets wet or    

muddy while playing outside at recess.  

http://www.facebook.com/STAPAC/
mailto:standrewspaclssd@gmail.com

